
Dear Representatives, 
 

In the matter of HB 2655 and amendments: 

 

Please vote yes on 3 and no on 4. 
 

 Please support HB2655 and vote yes on amendment 3 and no on amendment 4. As a 
parent of two PPS students I do not want to see my parental rights eroded. It is vital that 
I understand my parental right to opt-out of standardized testing and be provided with 
with factual and balanced information about high-stakes tests.  

 

Thank You, 
Lisa Laser 
624 SE 34th Ave 
Portland, OR 97214 

 


